
Provision of consular assistance and protection to Serbian citizens in the Republic of Macedonia
Tuesday, 22 August 2017.

The Press Office of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs wishes to inform the public that all citizens of
the Republic of Serbia, who need consular assistance and protection in the Republic of
Macedonia in this period, may contact the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia
by calling telephone number 011/306-8268 or by writing an e-mail at the address: okp@mfa.rs . 
All consular assistance and protection remain available to all citizens of the Republic of Serbia
despite the newly created circumstances.
  
The Embassy staff providing consular services will be returning to Skopje next week.
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